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May 12, 1989 

To: All Persons on the Land Use Committee 
Mailing List for the Waterfront 

Recently you have been sent mailings concerning the Toronto 
Harbour Commission Outer Harbour Marina, which may or may not have 
been of interest to you. 

In order to cut down on needless mailings, would you please 
contact Ms. Shelley Cranswick, 392-7033 if you wish to continue 
receiving information on the Outer Harbour Marina. Otherwise, we 
will assume that you have no interest in this project and you will 
be deleted from that particular mailing list. 

Yours truly, 

Cs,L, 
Administrator, 

CD: sc 
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